
 

Our Ref:   JM/DW/140891/002 

Date:        20th February 2024 

Marine Licensing and Consenting Casework Officer 

Licensing and Operations Team  

Marine Directorate 

 

Dear To Whom This May Concern, 

140891 – Bridge Construction - Naver Bridge, Marine Licence Variation.  

 

Fairhurst have submitted a Marine Licence, on behalf of the Highland Council, for works to Naver 

Bridge.  

This Marine Licence seeks to only amend the currently approved licence expiry date,  

Start Date: May 2024 (Unchanged) 

End Date: May 2026 (Applied for in this application) 

 

The change is being made due to the delay in starting on site, and therefore, to allow the works 

to be undertaken. The conclusions of the assessments approved in the original licence will not 

be affected by the changes. 

 

It should be noted there are no other changes being made as part of this application.  

 

Should you have any queries regarding the above please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours faithfully 

Josh Murphy 
Principal Planner 
Planning and Development 
Email: josh.murphy@fairhurst.co.uk 
Tel: 0191 221 0505 

[Redacted]
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